
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

PASS THROUGH SYSTEM SPLASH PAD 
CITY OF WELLS, NEVADA 

 
The City of Wells Board of Council is accepting proposals to install a Pass-Through System Splash 
Pad to be located at parcel number 002-612-005 in Wells, Nevada 89835. Proposals must include 
the cost of all necessary items for full installation. 
 
Financial assistance will be from Nevada Division of State Parks Land and Water Conservation Fund. 
The entire Request for Proposals is available on the City of Wells website at 
www.cityofwellsnv.com. All contractors are advised that no obligation or commitments are incurred 
by the City in soliciting the Proposals. Nor does this request commit the City to pay any cost 
incurred in the preparation or submission of Proposals. Nor does this obligate the City of Wells to 
procure a contract for any service or supply. It is brough to your attention that eh City of Wells is 
the only entity which can legally commit expenditures of funds in connection with the proposed 
contract.  
 
If you are interested in responding to this request, please submit five (5) hard copies of your 
Proposal, on or before Tuesday, March 4th, 2025 at 11:00 A.M. PST to the  
 

City of Wells 
Jason Pengelly, City Manager 

P.O. Box 366 
525 Sixth Street 

Wells, Nevada 89835-0366 
 

Envelopes containing qualifications should be clearly marked to identify their contents. 
Presentation aids are neither necessary nor encouraged. Qualifications will be evaluated entirely 
upon their technical content and completeness. All inquiries regarding this request should be 
directed to Jason Pengelly, City Manager, at 775-752-3355.  
 

       CITY OF WELLS 
 
       Jason Pengelly 
       City Manager 
 

http://www.cityofwellsnv.com/

